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Ty’n-Y-Groes Residents Association AGM





The Residents Association AGM is to take place on Wednesday 11th May 2016 in the Young Farmers Club Hall at 7.00 pm. Free refreshments before the talk by Dr John Willis the ‘Dolgarrog Railway Project’ will be available, followed by the AGM business.


The Association would welcome volunteers to join the Committee and actively participate in promoting cohesiveness within the village. All are welcome to attend this important event and have your say.











Tyn-Y-Groes Chapel Vestry Restoration





A Vestry Restoration Committee has been formed with an equal number of representatives from the Chapel and the wider village.


The initial objective of the committee is to explore the feasibility of utilising the existing Vestry for a wider range of potential social and more formal activities, than has been the case in the past.


Secondly to examine means of raising finance and identifying other potential external funding sources.


In addition it will be necessary to establish the current condition of the existing fabric of the building and hence the scope of the required refurbishment works. Further information can be obtained from Jeanie Coley.   








Queen’s 90th Birthday Celebration Organisation


A discussion meeting is to take place at the Young Farmers Club Hall Thursday 25th February 2016 commencing at 7.00 pm to discuss the organisation of this event, ascertain the level of interest and recruit volunteers and helpers. Please make an effort to attend to ensure a memorable event.








Tyn-Y-Groes Residents Association Committee Members Contact Details





Chair Jeanie Coley – 650902


Secretary Sally Wilde – 650859


Vice Chair Chris Wilde – 650859 





Don’t forget you can visit the Village Website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.tyn-y-groes.org/"��www.tyn-y-groes.org�





Welsh Water Bryn Cowlyd (Dolgarrog) 


Water Treatment Improvement Works





The construction work is progressively taking place that will result in an increase in heavy haulage vehicles through the village over the next 18 months. This will have a particular impact on the B5279 road that has recently been restricted to a 30 mph speed limit. Tyn-Y-Groes Residents Association Committee members are in possession of the Site Project Manager’s contact telephone number and will be pleased to pass on any difficulties/concerns that residents may experience.  











Easter Sunday Service


An Easter Sunday Service is to take place on Sunday 27th March 2016 in Tyn-Y-Groes Chapel, commencing at 6.00 pm. Free refreshments will be available after the event at the Young Farmers Club Hall. Your participation would be very welcome 





Her Majesty the Queen’s 90th Birthday Celebration 





It is proposed to mark the Queen’s 90th Birthday with a Village Tea Party to be held on Monday 6th June 2016. The event will take place in the Tyn-Y-Groes Chapel Vestry. All are invited to this historic event where children will be made particularly welcome. 








Village Open Garden Day


 


Is to take place on Sunday 3rd July 2016 between 2.00 and 5.00 pm at which participating gardens will be on view, with afternoon tea and refreshments being available at the Young Farmers Club Hall.


Please come and admire your neighbour’s gardens.





Fun Day 2015 is to take place on Saturday 1st August so do please keep the date free!








